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• Compensate all City Council Appointed Committees at $50 per meeting and set a 
consistent maximum of meetings allowed to two per month ($100 maximum per month).  

 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
If updates to the advisory body members’ compensation are implemented as described above, 
the total amount paid to advisory bodies would be approximately $261,750 per year, depending 
on number of meetings. The impact to the General Fund would be a structural increase of 
$78,850 per year, and an increase of $100,800 per year impacting other funds. Funding in FY 
20 could be possible through identification of one-time funds through the FY 20 budget process, 
however on-going funding beyond FY 20 would need to be addressed as part of the FY 21 
budget along with other anticipated employee compensation costs. Should the City Council 
wish to proceed, direction would be needed through the FY 20 budget process.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Assistant City Manager Tom Modica at (562) 570-
5091. 
 
 
CC: CHARLES PARKIN, CITY ATTORNEY 
 DOUGLAS P. HAUBERT, CITY PROSECUTOR 
 LAURA L. DOUD, CITY AUDITOR 

TOM MODICA, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 
 KEVIN JACKSON, DEPUTY CITY MANAGER 

REBECCA GARNER, ADMINISTRATIVE DEPUTY TO THE CITY MANAGER 
MONIQUE DE LA GARZA, CITY CLERK (REF. FILE #18-0573) 
DEPARTMENT HEADS 

 


